

[CE School Board] tonight's presentation

Perez, Alina <aperez@capeelizabethschools.org>

Tue, Oct 13, 2015 at 9:37 AM

To: CE School Board <CESB@capeelizabethschools.org>, Joanna Morrissey <jmorrisseysb@gmail.com>, Meredith Nadeau <mnadeau@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hello,

I am looking forward to sharing tonight with you all about my Fellowship this spring at the Taktse International School in Sikkim India. Here is a link to the blog I wrote while working at the school if you have not already seen it. It was shared with school staff each step along the way. It will give some context for my sharing tonight.

http://indiapsyched.blogspot.in/

Thanks, Alina

Alina Perez, Ph.D. Licensed Clinical Psychologist Certified School Psychologist

Cape Elizabeth School District 207-799-3309, ext 4437

DISCLAIMER: This communication (including all attachments) is intended solely for the use of the person or persons to whom it is addressed and should be treated as a confidential communication. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, distribution, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the originator. Your cooperation is appreciated. Thank you.

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about school district business are classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.



Open Minds and Open Doors

--

NOTICE: Under Maine's Freedom of Access ("Right to Know") law [1 M.R.S.A. Section 402(3)], documents - including e-mail - in the possession of public officials about school district business are classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure. We welcome comments and want to hear from residents, but please keep in mind that what you write in an e-mail may need to be disclosed to anyone who requests to see public correspondence.